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RECITAL COSTUMES 
Recital costumes have been ordered and will start arriving this spring!  Please note that since costumes have now been ordered, they 
cannot be canceled and we are unable to provide refunds.  If it becomes necessary for a student to drop a class, we will make sure 
you receive the costume that was ordered.  We will keep you informed as to when we anticipate sending costumes home with each 
student.  More information will be available when costumes are sent home, prior to pictures.

360 WRIGHT RD 
NORWALK. IA 50211 

515.981.4298 
superstarsperformingarts.com

IMPORTANT DATES 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!  
SPRING BREAK: March 12-16  |  No classes at the studio 

PICTURES: Thursday, April 26 (Competition Dance)  |  Friday, April 27 (Competition Baton)  |  Saturday, April 28 (All other classes) 

RECITAL REHEARSAL: Thursday, May 31 (Competition Teams)  |  Friday, June 1 (All other classes) 

RECITAL 2018: Saturday, June 2  |  1:30 & 6:30 PM (Recital breakouts will be announced in March) 

WEATHER POLICY 
IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN... 
The studio will follow the weather cancellations of the Norwalk Community School District.  If they deem it 
unsafe for children to be out on the road and cancel school for the day or let school out early, we will not hold 
classes either.  If in doubt, call the studio for a recording on whether classes will be held or not.  We will also post 
to our Facebook page, and will make every effort to have it noted on our website as well.   
No cancellations due to weather will be refunded or rescheduled.

FEBRUARY PAYMENT  
Just a reminder that February payments include recital 
fees. $90 for families and $50 for single students. This fee 
is in addition to the monthly tuition . If you have questions, 
please contact the studio.  

SPRING BREAK
The studio will be closed and no 
classes will be held from Monday, 
March 12 -Thursday, March16. 
Mark your calendars now!
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   PLEASE NOTE BOTH STAGING REHEARSAL AND RECITAL(S) ARE MANDATORY!  
Every class will perform in ONE show. Competition teams and upper level classes will perform in both shows. 

We will do their best to accommodate recital requests, and will also consider students in multiple classes, and our families with multiple children.  
As you can imagine, this is not an easy task and unfortunately, we may not able to accommodate all the requests.  

If you have questions, please contact the studio.
{ }

WOW! THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 
Our Travelling Tutus project has been a huge success!!! Coordinator Kimmie Shelledy 
recently packed up the first shipment of costumes and shoes, and it was quite impressive! If 
you donated, you can fill out a tax deduction form. We will have copies of this form available 
at the reception desk.  
 
Thank you again for your generosity - we are humbled, impressed, and are so thankful we 
can make a difference in so many young performers lives!


